RECEIVED

COLEBROOK TOWN CLERK

Town of Colebrook
Notice of Budget Hearing

The Board of Finance of the Town of Colebrook, Connecticut, hereby notifies all electors
and citizens entitled to vote at town meetings in the Town of Colebrook that the Board of
Finance will hold a public budget hearing on Thursday, April 16, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. The
meeting will be conducted online as authorized by executive order of Governor Lamont.
Dial-in information and other materials will be distributed prior to the meeting via the town
email list and will be available at the Town Hall and on the town website
(www.TownofColebrook.org). At that meeting, itemized estimates of the expenditures
proposed for the town during the fiscal year commencing July 1, 2020 will be presented;
and the Board of Finance will hear all persons who wish to be heard regarding
appropriations they want the board to recommend to the town or reject.

Dated at Colebrook, Connecticut, this 6 day of April 2020.
James Millar

Chairman
Board of Finance
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